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Welcome to the Third Update on the CTE Center Construction 

Project!

We’re back with the third installment of our construction update series for the new CVES 

Career and Technical Education (CTE) Center in Plattsburgh. Progress on-site continues 

to move ahead at a strong pace, and we’re pleased to share the latest developments with 

you.

Since our last update, the prefabricated concrete walls that will house the lab spaces 

in the primary building have been fully installed—an exciting milestone that brings the 

building’s shape into clearer view. These structural walls form the backbone of the lab 

areas and mark a major step forward in the vertical construction process.

In the front two-story portion of the building, both exterior stairwells have been formed. 

We’re currently targeting the start of metal framing in this section later in July, which will 

push the project even further along.

Within the lab space area, the installation of columns, trusses, and roof decking has 

begun and is progressing steadily. At the same time, trenching for underground plumbing 

is underway, ensuring that vital systems are being placed as the structure rises.

Over at the secondary structure, the foundation work has been completed and is now 

ready for framing. This means that both buildings are moving forward in tandem and 

remain on track with the overall project timeline.

Be sure to check out the latest drone photos, captured during the week of June 9th, to 

see just how much progress has been made. It’s inspiring to witness the transformation, 

and we look forward to sharing more milestones with you in the months to come.

Stay tuned as we continue building the future of technical education at CVES!














